MUR723300179

Cerissa Cafasso

From: Logan Smith <Ismith@mcnamarallp.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 4, 2021 7:19 PM

To: Cerissa Cafasso; Thomas McNamara; Claudio Pavia
Subject: RE: MURs 7058 & 7233

Hello Cerissa and CJ,

Many thanks for your email. We respond simply to inform you that since the conclusion of Ms. Hunter’s criminal
proceedings, through a Presidential pardon, we have not represented her, and we do not presently represent
her. Therefore, we are not authorized to accept, and respectfully do not accept, service of your letter on her behalf.

Warm Regards,
Logan

Logan D. Smith
Ismith@mcnamarallp.com
McNamara Smith LLP

655 W Broadway, Suite 900
San Diego, CA 92101
619-269-0400
http://www.mcnamarallp.com

DISCLAIMER: This e-mail message is intended only for the personal use of the recipient(s) named above. This message may be an
attorney-client communication and as such privileged and confidential and/or it may include attorney work product. If you are not an
intended recipient, you may not review, copy or distribute this message. If you have received this communication in error, please
notify us immediately by e-mail and delete the original message.

From: Cerissa Cafasso <ccafasso@fec.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, August 04, 2021 12:08 PM

To: Logan Smith <Ismith@mcnamarallp.com>; Thomas McNamara <tmcnamara@mcnamarallp.com>
Cc: Claudio Pavia <CPavia@fec.gov>

Subject: MURs 7058 & 7233

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Please see the attached correspondence.

Best regards,
Cerissa

Cerissa Cafasso

Attorney

Federal Election Commission

Office of General Counsel, Enforcement Division
ccafasso@fec.gov






